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Sidney Sherman Chapter #2
Minutes

November 17, 2020

The members of the Sidney Sherman Chapter #2, Sons of the Republic of Texas (SRT) gathered
at Kelley's Family Restaurant in Texas City before 6 PM. on November 17.

President Steven Manis opened the meeting at 6:48 PM. Yancey Arrington provided the 
invocation. Robyn Davis led us in the pledges to the United States and Texas Flags.

Reports: Secretary Clark Wright announced that the February Minutes are online and to 
direct any corrections his way by electronic mail.  Treasurer Billy Mayo announced that 
the Chapter has just over 2200 dollars in it’s bank account.

Ancestor Roll Call: Members each provided a short synopsis about their ancestor’s 
contribution to the Republic.

Chapter Members attending: George Armstrong, Larry Armstrong, Yancey Arrington, Dan 
Burnett, Robyn Davis, Charlie Gordy, Mark Hegman, Matthew Jackson, Steve Manis 
(President), Billy Mayo (Treasurer), Mike Mitchell, George Nicol, Ron Schoolcraft, Mike 
Turner, Clark Wright (Secretary) and Gene Wueste (Vice President).  16 Chapter members 
attended this meeting with a total of 21 in attendance.

Honorary Members attending: Christy Erickson and Chaille Manis

Others attending: Doug & Louise Fullilove, Chris Vickroy of the San Jacinto Chapter

Report on Recent Events
September SRT Board Quarterly Telephone Conference: Deaf Smith Chapter in Pasadena was 
approved by acclamation.
Preparation for the election of chapter officers: President Manis will follow-up by email to
the members.

Upcoming Events:
December 3-5 SRT Board Quarterly Meeting planned for Goliad (Executive Committee only)
March 6 – Dawn commemorating Fall of the Alamo, San Antonio
March 5-7 – SRT Annual Meeting planned for the Marriott in San Antonio
 



Speaker: Melodey Mozely Hauch, member of the Texas City Ancestry Searchers and Bay Area 
Genealogical organizations, talked about the history of Virginia Point.  She has been a 
local historian for the past 20 years, researching and writing many articles for 
publication.  Melody is currently Vice Chair of the Galveston Historical Commission and is
head of a committee to write a history of the county.  While researching local 
communities, she uncovered a great deal of information about Virginia Point and the 
history of county transportation.

Steve adjourned the meeting just after 8 PM. 

Prepared by Clark P. Wright, Secretary, 2020 November ?


